
2015 Moment for Mission:  Prayer Requests 
 
At Forest Larger Parish, we believe that God does hear our prayers and 
we have several ways to lift those prayers up as part of our worship 
services. Prayer cards are in the pew backs at each location and you are 
invited to fill out those cards and hand them to the pastor or to the 
greeters.  We celebrate prayers of joy as well as prayers of need. 
Because of HIPPA privacy regulations, we cannot publish names on our 
prayer list in the bulletin, in the newsletter or on the Power Point 
unless you check the box on the prayer card that says you have permission 
to share that information. Pastor will also accept verbal requests for 
prayers from the congregation but they will not be published without 
permission.  Additionally, we have prayer circles at each location that are 
comprised of volunteers who will pray when requests come in.  Contact 
Lori at the church office to start the prayer chain going at any or all of 
our locations. For Lakewood concerns, you can also call Joan Hansen and 
for Laona, you can call Linda Mentz. If you would like to become part of 
any of these prayer circles, let Lori know and she will get you connected 
in the chain. 
 
Thanks be to God for hearing our prayers and for the people at Forest 
Larger who pray on the behalf of others. 


